Cerritos College

April 11, 2013

To Whom It May Concern:

This is to verify that Rica Young attended the Section 508 Compliance Training on Friday,
March 8, 2013 at Cerritos College from 8:00 to 11:00 a.m.

This training was sponsored by Dr. Lucinda Aborn, Dean of DSPS at Cerritos College and
Dietrich Gaeir of the High Tech Center Training Unit (HTCTU) of the California Community
Colleges at De Anza College in Cupertino, California.

Should you need any additional information please feel free to contact me at {562) 860-
2451 ext. 2334. '

Thank you,

Shints{foom, AL X2

Dr. Lucinda Aborn, Ph.D., CRC
Dean, DSPS
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